
                  OUR CHURCH MINISTRY – March 18, 2018 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Yuri  has sent a letter for all to read with two pictures.  This 
letter has been posted in the Gathering Area. 
 
We are very happy to have Pastor Penny Gadzini as our pastor 
while Pastor Yuri is away.  Pastor Penny will be with us every 
Sunday morning until Easter, April 1st.   She will also lead our 
worship service and offer communion on the first Sundays of 
May, June and July.  Pastor Penny is available for visitation after 
service on Sundays, for pastoral care by phone (917-287-0583) 
and for weddings and funerals.  If she cannot be reached, some 
other clergy in our area will help.  Please contact our office or  
Patty Munson, our Staff Parish Chair. 
 
Pastor Penny continues her Lenten Study, today, March 18, after 
church service . 
 
Easter Flower order forms are in the Gathering Area  and Welcome 
Area  so you may place your orders if you haven’t done so already.  
Orders  are due in to the office NO LATER than Thursday, March 22.  
 
Next Sunday, is Palm Sunday, the beginning of Holy Week. 
 *The Holy Thursday Service   7:00pm (Fellowship Hall) 
 *The Good Friday Service       7:00pm (Worship Space) 
 
April Church Life Newsletter information deadline is March 22. 
Please submit any information you would like published by this date 
or before, to the church office.   
 
February/March Church Life Newsletter is available in the 
Gathering Area and the Welcome Area.  Please take a copy. 
 
 

February/March Upper Room is available in the Gathering Area 
and Welcome Area.  Please take one and use it in your daily devotion. 
 
 
 
 
Ministry Opportunities:  If you are interested in taking part in any of 
the following ministries, please contact the person listed. 
**Hospitality:  Coffee Fellowship:  June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045. 
 Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area. 
**Thrift Shop:  Anna McClure  631-286-1172. 
 Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop. 
**Prayer Shawl:  Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt  
 631-307-9061  Knitting or crocheting for the healing of others. 
**Outreach:  Carolyn Holtz  631-286-4236   Helping to help others.  
**Loveline:  Anna McClure  631-286-1172  Preparing food for families 
 in our church that are experiencing  a crisis. 
**Church Office:  631-286-0525    Assisting with special mailings, 
 distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or helping 
 with phones. 
**Building Use:  Anne Boyce  631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings 
 and goings of people using our buildings for private events. 
                            
 
 
                                    Abbreviations for the Calendar_______________  
       W:  Weslely House     FH:  Fellowship Hall     C:  Community Room 
       Sm: Smith Room         G:    Gathering Area    1:  First Floor 
       Sa:   Sanctuary             E:    Education Wing    2:  Second Floor 

 

 

    DATE   ATTENDANCE WEEKLY OFFERING  EASTER 

 Adults/Children  FLOWERS 

   3-11-18            N/A                           * $5585.    $130. 

                       *Includes General, Benevolence & Building 

We welcome you all to our worship service.  Please join us in Coffee 
Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area.  If you are our 
guest, please fill in the Visitor’s Card in your pew and place it in the 
offering plate.  We’d appreciate it if you could also sign our Guest 
Book in the Welcome Area.  May you have a meaningful worship 
service today. 
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